Sandiway Primary School 8th June 2023

Weekly Newsletter ...

News Story of the week Ahead of World Environment Day on mngstotdkmam_

" June, a new report fromthe United

lo It batterba raice Nations EnvironmentProgramme (UNEP)  »» Thinking about your ownuse of 7

or recycle? has announcedthat countries could cut packaging, how oftendo you recycle
plastic pollution by 80% in fewer than
20 years. The last few decades have
seenplastic production levels increase :
dramatically, especially single-use plastic, foryour shopping at home) think
and waste management systems are about the materials your foodand
struggling tocope. Thereportoffersaplan  Deverages comein?
of action for governments and businesses
to significantly cut levels of plastic pollution.
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) Whenyou are using or buying things,
do you (or the personresponsible

Chemistry with Cabbage

Year 6 had the brilliant opportunity to take
part in Chemistry with Cabbage. Our chem-
1st was blown away by them bein% able to
answer questions that are normally asked at
A-Level. They experimented with acids and
alkalis making their own indicator from red
cabbage water. They learnt how to neutral-
ise both or change one into the other. They
learnt how to make medicines to help with
stomach acid and how those medicines
work. We were so impressed by how hard
they worked; we seemingly have many bud-
ding scientists in this year 6 class.
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See Saw app

To allow us to share class updates to include your child, please could you ensure that you provide your
consent via School Gateway? If we do not receive your consent we will assume that you do not wish your
child to be pictured on the app.

To find out more please visit: Seesaw | Elevate Learning in Elementary

Our ROCK values are Respect, Ownership, Caring and Kindness
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Mini first aid e®e Guide

&' Dogs

Thank you for sponsoring a
Puppy

Our wellbeing focus for this half term is ‘keep learning’. We would like to say a huge thank you to
Laura, from Mini First Aid, for coming in to deliver first aid sessions to the children. Children in EYFS
and KS1 learnt how to put someone into the recovery position and children in KS2 learnt how to help
someone who is choking. Laura runs sessions for adults and children in different venues across .
Northwich and the surrounding areas. Please take a look at her website if you are interested. Cha”ty

Thank you for your donations for the
Guide Dogs! We raised £226.10
meaning that Year 3 have sponsored
two guide dogs!
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. §& We had a fantastic day for our first ever Club | Rock In-
- . set Day. The weather was glorious! The children enjoyed a fantastic game of the
2 ‘Post box’, child led football competitions, rounders, water fights and building our

assessing the demand to run club from 2nd August to 11th August with perhaps
wraparound care to Mr Ault’s holiday club on 31st July and 1st August. Please
¥4 could you let us know if you would be in-
“8 terested in this offering for those specific
& dates? Thank you!
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